MINUTES OF THE METROPOLITAN SEWERAGE DISTRICT BOARD

UNIFORMS FOR EMPLOYEES DISCUSSED, REFERRED TO MR. JOHNSON AS ADMINISTRATIVE MATTER.
INSPECTION OF PLANT BY BOARD MEMBERS.

The regular monthly meeting of the Metropolitan Sewerage District Board was held in a District
owned house at the main plant site on Tuesday, at 2:00 p. m., September 19, 1967, prior to an
inspection by the Board.

Chairman Peterson called the meeting to order and Mrs. Swicegood, Secretary, called the roll with
the following members present: Mr. Peterson, Mr. Garrison, Mrs. Swicegood, Mr. Dawson, Mr. Baker,
Mr., C. L. Robinson, Mr, D. J. Robinson, Mr. Tandy, and Mr. Williams.

The members having received copies of the previous meeting, Mr. Dawson moved and Mr. Williams
seconded the motion that they be approved as recorded. This motion was carried unanimously.

Mr. Johnson, Engineer-Manager, in his communications and progress report read correspondence from
the Federal Government of the Approval of Grant Payment for the third partial payment of $535,000
which will be made in the near future.

The subject of caps and uniforms, and allowance for same, for employees at the main plant was
discussed and referred to Mr. Johnson as an administrative matter.

Regarding difficulty with the Southern Railroad over right-of-way, Mr. Johnson and Mr. Hendon
discussed this matter and it was referred to Mr. Redmond, Attorney, for a legal opinion.

After delightful refreshments served by Mrs. Cunningham there being no further business, the
formal meeting adjourned at 3:00 p. m. and the Board members made an inspection trip of the plant.
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